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The children have enjoyed making
pichics to enjoy in the fent. They
packed the basket, laid down the
blanket and enjoyed an imaginary
picnic; we even have plates and cups!
We have also enjoyed sefting up @
teddy bears picnic on the table. We
used the tablecloth and laid the table
with plates, cups, knives and forks.
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Busy Ledrning

We have been talking about holidays,
booking them in the travel agents and
jetting off on a plane to our
destfination.

Some of us went on an imaginary day
trip to the beach, we packed a beach
bag with towels and sun cream and
went off o see dolphins on the beach.
We travelled in style on a bus and had

Qh and chips on our way home. /

Many of the children are doing very
well at toilet training we are very
proud of them all. If you need
advice regarding this matter, feel
free to talk to one of the members of
staff and they will be happy to help
you in any way they can.

Toilet Training
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We have been taking advantage
of the nice weather and enjoying
our snack ‘AL Fresco'. The children
have enjoyed tasting different fruits,
making their own sandwiches and
wraps for snack.

Outdoor Learning

The children are becoming very
independent pouring their own
milk, spreading their own butter
and cheese spread then rolling
their own wrap and cutting their
own sandwich. What clever
children!

Your snack donations enable us to
buy these things for snack so thank

\you for your continued support.
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Please ensure your child has a
named change of clothes in their
school bag.

Reminders

Open toed sandals are not safe
footwear for nursey as they can be
the cause of some nasty accidents,
therefore we ask your children
wear appropriate closed foot wear.

Gems Nursery and Little Gems will
finish for half term on 27/5/16 and
return on é/6/16.
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